
From: Janine G  
Sent: January 15, 2021 2:57 PM 
To: Clerks <clerks@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: Oak Ridges Moraine .... 
  
Dear clerk,council, 
  
Development was stopped on this land Oak Ridges Moraine  years ago.  I believe it in some part has to 
do with ground water.  
  
People protested development on this land and it did not take place.  Shameful, Town of Newmarket 
would even consider development.  
  
How about building a new hospital that has capacity to help these millions of people you are planning on 
so they have healthcare.  We need that more than new housing development which most will not be 
able to afford.  Duality.  One hears about green this and green that , climate change, climate control 
then we hear about building on protected land.  We need green space.  Have a heart council. Please do 
not allow for this development to move ahead.    
  
Southlake has not had adequate room for patients in years.  Let this pandemic open your eyes to 
that.  Build a new hospital, use the old one as affordable units for homeless Problem solved.    
  
Sincerely, 
  
Janine Graham 
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